October 30, 2010		

					
Mr. David Danner				
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW
PO Box 47259
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Subject:  Information and Document Request Re: Docket TC-101661
		
Dear Mr. Danner:

We would like to know who is attending the scheduled workshop on Dec 7th.  We specifically are urging you to insure that all commissioners attend and all staff is present that have been involved in the surcharge process since 2004 so we may have a full nad meaningful discuss of ideas.  In addition, we are requesting that staff provide their comments and documents that they intend to present at the meeting by the same Nov 5th date that they requested information from us.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,


Michael Lauver
John Solin
mike@seatacshuttle.com
john@seatacshuttle.com
Members, LLC
SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC
d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle
PO Box 2895
Oak Harbor, WA  98277

360-679-4003 Phone
360-323-8894 Fax
